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 Head of School: Sally Cook Dear Parents/Carers,, 

Wow what a busy, fun and productive that half term was!  

Thank you to everyone who came to sharing time. I’m sure you 

could see from your child/ren’s books how much progress has 

been made and breadth of knowledge the children are 

learning. The children have been regularly meeting with myself 

and leaders from the Trust and it is clear how the children are 

knowing and remembering more. 

  

As we go into the second half of the Autumn term we will be 

focusing on the children continuing to demonstrate the school 

values of relationships, creativity and ambition and developing 

their learning behaviours.  

 

On Wednesday 6 of our pupils in Kestrels took part in the 3 

Tor Challenge which was organised by Arena. They all had a 

great day walking with friends and experiencing the terrain, 

weather and views around Rough Tor, Brown Willy and 

Showery Tor. They showed our school values brilliantly and did 

themselves and the school proud. We are very much hoping his 

will become and annual event. 

 

Attendance is looking good and I very much hope that this 

continues next term. Being in school is not just important for 

making academic progress but also for social and emotional 

development. 

 

You will see from the diary dates that the coming term is 

already looking busy and I’m sure more will be added.. Many 

thanks to all the parent helpers who have previously supported 

with enrichment trips. If you available to support with any of 

the trips please let your child’s class teacher know. We will be 

asking for parent helpers for swimming and the trip to Exeter. 

 

We look forward to seeing you back at school on Monday 4th 

and seeing you at parent consultations. 

Many thanks 

Sally Cook 

Weekly Attendance  

Year Group %  

Attendance 

Year Group %  

Attendance  

R 98.44% 4 87.5% 

1 100% 5 100% 

2 100% 6 94.44% 

3 100% Whole 

School 

98.21% 

School Menu 

Week 1—NEW AUTUMN/WINTER  

MENU 

If you require  this newsletter in an alternative format, for example large print or dyslexia friendly , please email 

secretary@lewannick.net .  This also applies if you require it in a different language.  

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

November ‘24  

w/b 4th - Parent Consultations  

Friday 15th—Individual Photographs –Tempest 

Friday 15th 2nd Cross Country Race 

Monday 18th—Friday 29th—Kestrel Class Swimming 

(Details to follow) 

Wednesday 20th—KS2 Visit to Exeter (Details to 

Follow) 

Friday 22nd—Children in Need  (Moved from official 

day due to school Photos) 

Wednesday 27th—Year 6s to  Sustainability Centre 

December ’24  

Wednesday 4th December—Pop Up Play Village in 

school 

Wednesday 11th—Climate Care Day—Wear Green 

Thursday 12th—Christmas Film evening—3-5.30pm—

details to follow 

Monday 16th  - EYFS Christmas Performance—2pm 

Tuesday 17th—EYFS Christmas Performance—9.30am 

17th—KS1 Christmas performance—2pm  

18th—KS1 Christmas performance—9.30am  

18th—KS2 Christmas Performance—2pm venue to be 

confirmed 

19th—KS2 Christmas celebration—9.30 venue to be 

confirmed  

Wednesday 18th—School Christmas Dinner 

19th Christmas Shopping Day  

19th Christmas Disco 3.30—5pm  

20th—Last Day of Term 

 

NEWSLETTER    25th October 2024 
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Fox Class Update 

What an amazing first half term we’ve had! This 

week, Science was a highlight as we had the 

chance to sample various foods. The children 

also enjoyed exploring the outdoors on the 

bikes, enhancing their coordination and 

confidence. We really loved our final story, 

“Pumpkin Soup.” We also used clay to make 

pumpkins and even carved our own. Thank you for 

supporting your child’s reading this half term. 

Please keep watching the phonics videos on 

Tapestry, and have a wonderful half term!  

Owl Class Update 

What an exciting week we’ve had in Owls Class! Our little authors soared 
to new heights as we dove into our book The Journey Home. With pencils 
flying and imaginations soaring, we wrote our very own tales, making sure 
to sprinkle in capital letters, full stops, and a dazzling array of adjectives. 
Our stories came alive on the page!  But that’s not all! We channeled our 
inner artists and had a blast carving pumpkins to get ready for Halloween! 
There were giggles and creativity galore as we transformed ordinary 
pumpkins into spooky 
masterpieces.  
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Otter Class Update 

We've had a fantastic last 2 weeks of our first half term. We have 

finished our Music unit with Mr Harrison, on Jazz. It was a brilliant unit 

where the children learnt lots about jazz music and learnt to create their 

own music. They used a variety of instruments to help them achieve 

this. We also finished our PE unit on Football. We ended this by using 

what we have learnt over the past 7 weeks to put those skills into small

-sided games. We were able to showcase our newly learnt skills and attributes, whilst showing our 

competitive spirit!  One of the most enjoyable activities we have done this week, was carving pumpkins 

during Wild Tribe! We loved creating our own designs. Thank you to the PTA who were able to source the 

pumpkins.   

Kestrel Class News 

This week in Kestrels wraps up a busy and productive half-term! We 

finished our writing unit on The Island, with students creating 

imaginative sequels to the story—ask your child to share theirs! In 

Maths, Year 6 explored fractions, while Year 5 began working on 

multiplication and division. Some students also took part in the 

Three Tors Challenge, enjoying a scenic and challenging hike that 

tested their resilience and teamwork. Enjoy the holiday!  
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